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Dear Parents / Carers,  

Welcome back to our third and final term this academic year. 

The summer term looks to be as packed and  

exciting as ever. The last two weeks have been  

particularly special as Bolingbroke Academy travels  

further on our Key Stage Four & Five journey.   

 

Last week we held our first ever Mock GCSE  

examinations. Our Year 10 pupils showed real diligence as they 

prepared and revised for these important exams. Thank you to 

all the parents and carers who supported your child through this time. We look forward to seeing these results 

and helping your child to reach their potential. I would also like to thank all the pupils in Year 7, 8 and 9 for sup-

porting Year 10 during this pressured time. You were incredibly respectful of these exams and I was impressed 

by how considerate you were. 

 

It has been fantastic to see the academy develop and plan for the future.  

We are particularly excited by this weekõs Sixth Form Experience Week which was 

launched on Monday evening. Thank you to all the parents and carers who were able 

to make it.  This week has seen our Year 10 pupils really embrace Sixth Form life 

and look forward to the opportunities they have available to them. We are currently 

working on our Sixth Form prospectus which will be available in June.  

 

As you know our school is expanding in various ways and I am delighted to tell you 

that we have received over 1500 applications for 18 staff positions. We have had 

some very high calibre applicants and I look forward to introducing the successful 

candidates to you over the remaining weeks. 

 

One final reminder to you that tomorrow is Bolingbroke Academyõs Annual Spring Fair from 12- 3:30pm. I hope 

to see lots of you there. It looks like the weather is going to hold out for us and there are so many wonderful 

attractions on offer from fabulous food, ice cream, games, face painting and much much more.  

 

Ms Edis 

Principal 

 

BOLINGBROKE  ACADEMY 

IS A POLLING STATION  

 

On Thursday 5th May the  

Commons will be used as a polling 

station for the Mayor of London 

and London Assembly elections. 

Please note that the school will be 

open as normal.  

 

Members of the public will not 

have any access to the main 

school.  

SPRING FAIR  

SATURDAY 23RD APRIL 2016  

Donõt forget to come to the Spring Fair tomorrow at  

Bolingbroke between 12 noon and 3.00 pm. Sponsored by a 

local independent estate agent, Rochford Stokes. 

 

There will be many stalls selling international food (Lebanese, 

Italian, Indian, Spanish, French, Hot Dogs, Oddonoõs ice-

creams) and many other fun stalls like Face Painting, Washa-

ble Tattoos, Chocolate Tombola, Karaoke and lots of games!  

Entrance £1 for adults and free for children  



C
o
u

ra
g

e
o

u
s
 H
o

u
n

d 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MOCK EXAMS AND 6TH F ORM EXPERIENCE WEEK  

By Mr Speight  

 
Monday 18th April saw a really important event in the history of the academy with the launch of the Bolingbroke 

Sixth Form with parents and carers. After a welcome from Ms Edis, Mr Speight presented parents and pupils with 

the vision for the Sixth Form, its key features and some of the curricular and extra-curricular options that will be 

available. The planning process has been ongoing for many months but at this really positive event the plans for the 

Sixth Form really gathered momentum. 

 

Starting the next day and following an intense week of mock exams, the 

Class of 2019 have enjoyed a completely different few days in the shape of 

Sixth Form Experience week. Pupils sampled what 6th Form learning will 

be like, both in terms of routines, the way that learning is delivered and 

structured in the classroom and in terms of subjects. Taster sessions in 

Economics, Psychology and Philosophy supplemented the core and  

preferences subjects which pupils are already studying.  

 

Another aim of the week was to trial various dress codes as we establish the best model to adopt from  

September 2017. Pupils wore uniform on Tuesday, casual clothes on Wednesday and smart professional wear on 

Thursday. Pupils and staff have completed an evaluation of the week, part of which is a vote on which dayõs dress 

code best supported the ethos of the 6th form and a more adult way of learning.  

 

We look forward to sharing the results of this survey with pupils and parents soon. The Sixth Form prospectus, 

which will spell out in more detail the Sixth Formõs principles, policies and curriculum, will be published in June. 

As we settle back down to normal routines after two very different weeks, it is clear that the Class of 2019 have 

experienced a really intense and positive set of learning experiences that will stand them in good stead for success 

for the rest of KS4 and beyond. Thanks to all staff for going the extra mile to give pupils these great opportunities. 
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VISIT TO THE LONDON SCHOOL OF ECONOMICS  

MOVING ON CONFERENCE  
By Ms Robinson 

 

On Wednesday 25th April a group of Year 7 pupils visited the LSE 

to find out about University life. They took part in a number of 

workshops including: A chance to familiarise pupils with university 

and to ask the Student Ambassadors about their university  

experience.  

 

 

A Career tree activity gave pupils an opportunity to think about 

their strengths and values and how they would translate to  

future career options. A guided campus trail,  

completing questions along the way and a planning the day out 

task where pupils planned a hypothetical trip around London 

was designed to build confidence and independence.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The most exciting part of the day was the graduation ceremony which saw Ms Ponge dressing up as the 

University Chancellor to hand out the graduation certificates. 


